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Comrades,  

As we transition from the frosty days of January into the month of love, I extend warm greetings to 
each and every one of you. February is not just a month for chocolates and roses, but a time to reflect 
on the values that bind us. 
 
Our monthly meeting is scheduled for Feb. 14th and held at the Elks Club, 1066 Jackson Rd. in Webster. 
Dinner is at 1815, with our meeting beginning promptly at 1900 hrs. 
 
The District will be holding another Officer Training (OTI) event on February 24, 2024. This will be 

hosted by Chili Memorial Post 412 at, 412 Ballantyne Rd, Rochester, NY 14623. The event will run from 

09:00 to approx. 15:00. 

 

Looking ahead, we have our initiative to distribute the Memorial Day Poppy to the public. Your 

participation in this activity not only enriches our post but also contributes to the well-being of our 

local veterans. 

 

It is time to pass the baton and consider who we want to lead us into the next twelve months. 

Nominations for Post Officers will take place during our March meeting. Nominations for Post Officers 

will take place during our March meeting. Order of nominations shall be Commander, Senior Vice 

Commander, Junior Vice Commander, Quartermaster, Chaplain and Trustees. If you are interested in 

helping to improve our Post, maintain our great facility, and continue to help our fellow veterans 

please consider putting your hat into the ring. 

 

I want to remind everyone about the importance of supporting our fellow veterans. If you know of a 
comrade who may be facing challenges or needs assistance, please reach out. Our VFW family is here 
to support one another, and together, we can make a difference. 
 
As a reminder, with winter weather upon us, if there is bad weather and many closings and delays, 
PLEASE assume our meeting will be canceled. Don't risk your safety to attend a meeting. 
 
In closing, let's make February a month filled with compassion, camaraderie, and commitment. Thank 
you for your dedication to the VFW and the values we hold dear. 
 
Lane Corson,  Commander 



Events and Significant Dates 

February 4, 1941 the USO was 
incorporated 

February 19, 2024 - President's Day 
 
February 23, 1945 Marines raised the 
Flag on Iwo Jima 
 
February 28, 1991 Persian Gulf Cease-Fire Declare 
 

Chaplain’s Report  

Sick Call: Sean Miller is recovering from surgery and feeling better each day.  Please 

keep Sean in your thoughts for a speedy recovery. 

 

No deaths reported. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Contacts 

Post 9483 Office 

           Email: webstervfw9483@gmail.com 

Commander: Lane Corson 

             Phone: 585-747-7857    

             Email:  lcorson660@gmail.com 

Quartermaster: Craig Tower 

              Phone: 585-305-7446 

              Email: craigltower61@gmail.com 

Service Officer: Bob Trevett 

               Phone: 585-355-3600 

               Email: rtevett65@gmail.com 

Chaplain: Nate Browning                    

              Phone: 585-330-2306 

                Email: nbrowning176@yahoo.com     

   

Post Calendar 

Future Meetings 

March 13, 2024  

April 10, 2024 

Meetings will be held at the Elk's Club, 1066 

Jackson Road, Webster, NY 
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